
 
 

 

It is with great pleasure that we announce 

the new Chapman Golf Club’s General 

Manager Mr John Roper. He commences as 

Manager from 1 January 2020.  

As most of you are aware Mr Stuart Utah 

who had been with Chapman for 36 years 

has retired.   

Mr John Roper comes to us from a strong 

track record of attention to member service 

and satisfaction and has a wealth of 

hospitality experience. Both home and 

abroad. 

He has worked in several key establishments here namely Harare Gentlemen’s Club 

where he worked as General Manager, Country Club also as Club manager and 

recently held various portfolios with TM PnP Supermarkets  

The Club is confident Mr Roper will quickly assimilate with the current culture of 

Chapman Golf Club and will lead us to new heights. Please welcome Mr John Roper 

as we look forward to him having a significant impact on our Club and membership 

for many years to come. 

From the Board of Management, Committee members and Chapman Staff we 

welcome John. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Commenting on his appointment John wanted to thank members for their 

warm welcome and messages of support which is appreciated 

He said that his role would be to manage and improve the standards and 

facilities at the club for the members 

Strengthen the relationship between the club employees and the members to 

improve service and build mutual respect 

Move from the present to the future, in building a club house and Golf course 

that we can all be proud to be associated with    

and he looks forward to meeting and interacting with all members 

 

FROM MR JOHN ROPER  


